
Hi there, 

I'm emailing to express my support for the DA application relating to Hugos Manly. 

I have been a customer of Hugos for 6 years now and since the inception of the outdoor deck, I have 
enjoyed many wonderful afternoons with friends and family alike. 

I believe the extended outdoor area will provide patrons with more peace of mind in this tumultuous 
time as people prefer to dine outdoors.

It will also help support the local economy by attracting more customers and thus business.

I look forward to many more afternoons at Hugos on the new and improved deck. 

Kind regards,

Abby
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